Eustis School Department

Stratton School
65 School 8t., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2283
Fax: (207) 246-6598

February 2, 2022

FRIDAY AFTERNOON
SKIING AND RIDING
PROGRAM

Dear Parents:

Last Friday, January 28", we had our first ski and ride opportunity of the year. It was great to have most of
the school take advantage of this great program that Sugarloaf graciously offers to our students, staff and
volunteers. Overall, it was a great success.

There were several things, however, that need some clarification and are listed below.

- Students are provided a two-hour lesson in the afternoon, then have approximateh; 30-45 minutes to
have a snack and return for an additional run or two. All students are in groups accompanied by a staff
member.

- Upon arrival at the mountain, students will drop their personal belongings inside the rental shop, go to
lessons, take a run or two with a staff/volunteer but be back no later than 3:45 p.m. At the end of the
afternoon’s program, all students and staff meet at 3:45 p.m. at the flag pole out front of the rental
shop.

- Parents can either pick their child up at the flagpole or back at school at approximately 4:15. Prior to
leaving the mountain, all students must check in with assigned staff so all students are accounted for.

It is obvious students are enjoying learning the life-long recreational activity of skiing and riding, and the
growth they are making is incredible to see. Thanks to everyone for supporting such an excellent opportunity.

Happy trails!
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Superintendent & Principal




